
 

 

All children came back eager to learn this week, which was wonderful to see. Here are some pictures, 

but make sure you check out TWITTER to see what they get up to over the next few weeks 

@PinehurstP 

               

     

 

 

 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late       

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Group Class Attendance % Minutes Late 

R Ash 92.67% 280 : 

R Oak 97.67% 128 

1 Cherry 97.39% 131 

1 Elm 93.64% 72 

2 Fir 95.60% 151 

2 Yew 98.00% 349  

3 Cedar 95.56%  217 

3 Hazel 97.81% 87 

4 Chestnut 97.56% 115 

4 Holly 94.29% 136 

5 Maple 93.04%  245 

5 Sycamore 98.42% 306  

6 Birch 98.33% 71   

6 Willow 91.15%  246 

Whole School 93.18% 
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                 ‘Education is the best friend. An educated person is respected everywhere.’ 
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This week we have enjoyed reading all of the 

new books we bought on the Book Bus on 

the last day of the Autumn Term. 

 

Remember the school gates open at 8.40am 

and children can enter their classroom from 

this time for morning activities. 

Registration is at 8.55am and the gate closes 

at this time.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Message from Ms Wigelsworth, our Learning Mentor 

Hello Pinehurst Families 

I am the newly appointed Learning Mentor at Pinehurst Primary School.  I am from 

 Liverpool and have worked, in both primary and secondary settings, with young  

people and their families in the city for over 25 years.  I am here to support you with 

 anything that you may feel may impact on your children, to discuss worries or  

concerns and to help ensure your experience of school is a positive one.   
I look forward to working with you, your children and the Pinehurst community to  

ensure every child is allowed to reach their full potential.   
Please feel free to contact me through the school office and look out for  

future events to support you and your family.   

 

Ms Clare Wigelsworth 

  SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 

Reception 2020 

Calling all Nursery parents and Carers.  Attending 

our Nursery does not automatically enrol you in 

Reception.   

FAST APPROACHING DEADLINE ….   NEXT WEEK…. 

Closing date Wednesday 15th January 2020    

 

 

At Pinehurst we always aim to be: 

READY 

RESPECTFUL 

SAFE 

 

 

 

Sports Partnership Links 

 

We are fortunate to be part of the Liverpool Schools Sports Partnership.  Through this partnership we are 

able to participate in School Games competitions with the aim to improve and drive participation in sport and 

increase the number of young people taking part in competitions.  

The partnership work hard to develop competitive opportunities for ALL, including the least active and 

ensure they support inclusive opportunities for ALL. They also aim to increase regular participation in club 

sport; involving the least active through Change 4 Life Sports Clubs and increasing links to local clubs. 

 

New Year Resolutions  

A New Year's resolution is a tradition, most common in the Western Hemisphere but also 

found in the Eastern Hemisphere, in which a person resolves to change an undesired trait 

or behaviour, to accomplish a personal goal or otherwise improve their life. 

Resolutions made by the children this week…. 

Be more patient.    To improve my spelling in all my work.    To stop fighting with my brothers. 

To spend less time on the iPad and more in the great outdoors.   To listen more carefully to Mum. 



Spring Half Term 1 

Monday  

Year 3 Story Making 3.30 - 4.30 (Miss Deiger) 

Year 6 Reading SATs Attack 3.30 - 4.15 (Mr Farrell) 

Year 6 Maths SATs Attack 3.30 - 4.15 (Miss Lloyd) 

Years 3 & 4 Code Club 3.30 - 4.15 (Miss Fry) 

Juniors Wright Way to Play Football Coaching 3.30 - 4.30 

Tuesday  

Year 4 Music - Brass Instruments am 

Years 6 Maths SATs Attack 1.00 - 1.30 (Mr Scott) 

Year 1 Phonics Club 3.15 - 4.15 (Miss Kelly) 

Year 1 Reading Club 3.15 - 4.15 (Miss Buccieri) 

Year 2 Maths SATs Attack 3.15 - 4.15 (Mr Timms) 

Year 6 Maths SATs Attack 3.30 - 4.15 (Miss Wareing & Miss Hamilton) 

Years 3 & 4 International Club 3.30 - 4.30 (Mrs Cook & Miss Gilmore) 

Juniors Choir 3.30 - 4.15 (Miss Kelly) 

Year 5 Indoor Sports 3.30 - 4.15 (Mr Scott) 

Years 3 & 4 Dodbeball 3.30 - 4.15 (Mr Henshall) 

Wednesday  

Cookery & Spanish in school pm 

Year 6 GPS SATs Attack 1.00 - 1.30 (Miss Lloyd) 

Year 2 Art Club 3.15 - 4.30 (Mrs Deiger) 

 

Thursday 

Spanish in school pm 

Year 5 Swimming pm at Everton Park 

Year 6 Reading SATs Attack 1.00 - 1.30 (Miss Wareing & Miss Hamilton) 

Year 2 English SATs Attack 3.15 - 4.15 (Mrs Smith) 

Year 2 SATs Attack 3.15 – 4.15 (Miss Malone) 

Year 6 LFC Foundation PE pm 

Year 5 Football 3.30 - 4.15 (LFC Foundation) 

Year 4 Superstarters Music 3.30 - 5.15 at Notre Dame 

Year 1 Reading Club 3.15-4.30 (Miss Buccieri) 

 

Friday 

Year 6 Reading SATs Attack 1.00 - 1.30 (Miss Lloyd) 

Infants Wright Way to Play Football Coaching 3.15 - 4.30 

 

All SATs Attack sessions are for specific targeted children who have been 

invited to attend.  

 

Year 2 SATs Attack sessions begin the week of 20th January. 

 

DON’T FORGET Our Rainbows (After School Club) is open from 3.25 to 5.30pm daily. 

 

Thank you to all of the staff leading clubs and to Mr Farrell for coordinating them.  



 


